
Student - Rhoda
Committee - This Girl Can

Hello everyone, I’m Rhoda Ajayi in year 11
and I have been a part of this girl can since
year 9. I joined to committee because I
wanted to show other girls why I love sports
so much and to encourage others to find a
sport they love . It’s a great community to
be in and I’ve made loads of connections
with people throughout the school. It has
given me great opportunities to engage
and work with different athletes and
leaders -and has given me knowledge on
so many things that I wouldn't know about
otherwise .

Meet NIA’s Student
Committee Members!

NIA STUDENT VOICE 

Committee Timetable update

In leading on the This Girl Can campaign for the
past 3 years, I have supported the promotion of
female sport and physical activity at NIA which

has been successful due to the calibre of students
at NIA, the potential they carry and qualities they
possess. I have got our students to support the
school (inclusive of the Primary and Secondary
phase) in developing promotional material with
videos and posters to encourage other students

at NIA to get involved in the TGC campaign which
have been shared in whole school assemblies,

International Women’s Day and Transition Day. We
have been fortunate enough to arrange for guest

speakers to come into the Academy to deliver
inspirational talks to our learners including

professional athletes and Olympians. Students
have been invited to attend talks at the local

University of Northampton and engage in
workshops lead by professors. 

This campaign has been hugely successful since
the launch in academic year 21/22, with NIA

students representing our Academy as Sports
Leaders as well as the campaign having an

impact on sports involvement across the
Academy. There are now 264 students who are

now involved in TGC and Girls Club. Outlined
below is data collected in our student voice survey

in academic year 23/24:
63% of students have joined a sports team at

NIA since being part of TGC
75% of students have joined a club at NIA since

being part of TGC 
54% of students have started a club outside of

school since being part of TGC
88% of students stated they are very likely to

continue sport when they leave school due to
the impact of TGC 

84% of students who attended Girls Club had
not previously been involved 

We continue to push the development of our TGC
campaign and look forward to upcoming plans

and events to grow even more at NIA.

Miss Milne - This Girl Can committee

Committee Introductions
written by our staff leads

Committee - When/Where

Student Council - Once per half term/161
Cultural Inclusion - PM tutor fortnightly/161

Eco Committee - Friday lunch time/109
Anti-Bullying Ambassadors/Once per half term/161

Reading Pioneers - KS3 Monday 3-4pm/Library
Reading Pioneers - KS4 Wednesday 3-4pm/Library

This Girl Can - After school/PE team to communicate
Religious Inclusion Committee - Monday break time/224


